While reviewing my previous letter of apology I noticed a few groups that were omitted, I do apologize for that.  

I would like to take this opportunity to apologize to those whom I may have left out, and to more clearly define the previous apology.

We would like to apologize to
The Association for the acceptance of the ethically challenged
Squirrels are people too,
Angel Fish of America

Families of Darwin award Victims
Any and all Anonymous groups such as AA (alcoholics) OA (over eaters) EA (everything)
Personal Rights activists

White Supremes

Our apologies are also extended to Muslims, Catholics, and Christians, Jews, Buddhist, and all other major and minor religious groups not listed
We are also extending apologies to those of you who like being offended

And any other ethnic, religions, activist or hate group we leave out

We do sincerely hope you accept our apologies
Thank you,
